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Monday 22nd April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Yr 6 Trip to Stranger’s Hall and Elm Hill 
Wednesday 1st May 2024

An educational trip has been organised for year 6 students to visit Stranger’s Hall and walk through Elm Hill 
in Norwich. This is to support history, where we are learning about The War of the Roses. We will also be 
looking at the architecture from the Tudor times. 

The visit will be on Wednesday 1st May, leaving school at 9.10am and travelling by school transport, 
returning to school in plenty of time for the taxis. The students will eat their packed lunch at Stranger’s Hall 
and will need to bring a refillable drinks bottle in a backpack.

Important information for the session: 

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, 
so please ensure your young person brings a coat and/or sunscreen. They will need to bring a packed lunch 
and a water bottle (no energy drinks please) ideally in a rucksack. We aim to be a nut free school so please 
be mindful of this when packing food for the trip.

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips. 

The school is covering the cost of this trip.

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office. 

Kind regards,

Miss L Wade and Mr J Slater

Yr 6 Teachers
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